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From: Steven C. Feringa, Pow-Wow Committee Chairman

Re: The Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians
2014 Peshawbestown Traditional Pow-Wow

Aanii Traders/Vendors,

The Pow Wow Committee would like to request your participation in our
annual Peshawbestown Pow-Wow. This will be a traditional pow-wow, and
as a Trader/Vendor is an important part of the Pow Wow Circle, and we are
looking forward to your participation to complete the circle.

As a reminder, if there is inclement weather, the pow-wow will be moved
indoors to the Strong Heart Center. The decision to move indoors will be at
the sole discretion of the Arena Director and there will be no refunds.

Due to the windy location of the Pow-Wow, please properly secure any
tents and/or canopies to the ground to prevent potential injuries. A
secure tent/canopy is the responsibility of the Trader/Vendor.

Enclosed is a Trader Application along with General Information, Policies
and Procedures. Please sign and date the acknowledgement page and
include it with your completed application, make a copy for your records.
Also, please fill out the application completely and include a copy of your
Tribal Identification Card (required) and payment.

If you have any questions please give me a call or e-mail.

Chi Miigwetch,

Sincerely,

STEVEN C. FERINGA, GTB Tribal Member
Pow Wow Committee Chairman

(231) 534-8410

Steve.Feringa@gtbindians.com



